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Thank you SMART Volunteers for making a difference in our community!!!!!!!!! 
SMART (Start Making a Reader Today) is a program run strictly by volunteers in supporting our stu-
dents and the development of their reading ability.  This year at Evergreen we focused on supporting 
our kindergarten students by making sure they had time to read with a volunteer at least 2 times a 
week for 30 minutes.  We are still looking for a few more volunteers, so please contact Evergreen if you 
have the time and would like to read with our kindergarteners.  This is a great opportunity for our kids 
to practice and enjoy reading with a valued community member.  A special thanks needs to go to our new 
SMART Volunteer Coordinator, Dale Menard; she goes above and beyond to support our kids, volun-
teers, and Evergreen.  Since we started SMART in January, we have served 67 students, given away 98 
books, and had 15 community volunteers who have volunteered 63 hours to date.  We truly appreciate 
and support the SMART Volunteers and program at Evergreen Elementary!!!!! 
THANKS for all you help in developing our young readers; one reader at a time!!!!! 
David Regal 
Principal 
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April 
Students of the Month 

Garman M/W Lidia McCafferty 

Garman T/TH Deacon Baldoni 

Adams M/W Abby Mattocks 

Bonney Phoenix Luna 

Flaherty Aiden Kohler 

Gill Axel Swanson 

Bosse Lonnie Box 

Clements Matthew Walker 

Queener Jessame Pope 

Gragg Maya Houck 

Gutierrez Peyton Mattocks 

Nelson Zoe Nichols 

Bethke Brayden Scott 

ODonnell Sarah White 

Griffis Abbie Undine 

Hults Justice Cook 

Odom Michaela Holsclaw 

The staff at Evergreen Elementary is 
proud to present our Rotary Student 
of the year:  Sergio Robles.  Sergio is 
a 5th grade student in Mrs. Griffis ‘s 
class and is a fantastic representative 
of what encompasses a quality Rotary 
Student of the Year. 

Back Row left-right: Dale Menard (SMART Cor.) Willa Gustafson (Rotary),  
Kent Fisher (SMART volunteer), Deelia Warner (Rotary), Steve Roe 
(Rotary and Roe Motors), Tawnya Campbell (Title 1 Coordinator) 

Front Row left-right: Averi Humphrey, Westley Stevens, Jessie Lynn Lopez,  
Dylan Hall, Rebekah Merrill, Bonnie the Pet Pal Service Dog,  
Austin Parker and Humphrey the Hamster. 

Evergreen Elementary students recently 
participated in the “Everyone Reads One”  
program.  This program was facilitated by 
our Title One Coordinator, Mrs. Campbell.  
In this program the entire school and 
families read the same book, The World 
According to Humphrey.   

The idea behind the program was to bring 
back reading together as a whole family 
and school, while spending quality time  
together.  We hope all of the families of 
Evergreen enjoyed seeing the word 
through Humphrey’s cute little hamster 
eyes.   



5/4-5/8 Teacher Appreciation Week—Thank a teacher for all they do 

5/7  Kindergarten Round Up—Gym 2:30-3:30 

5/13  1st to Pacifica Garden—8:00-1:30 

5/14  Jog-A-Thon—Track 8:30-10:30 

5/19  2nd to Pacifica Garden—8:00-1:30 

5/19  1st to Wildlife Images—8:15-1:15 

5/21  5th to Crescent City Tide Pools—8:00-1:30 

5/25  Memorial Day—NO SCHOOL 

5/26-5/28 Dibles Assessments—All School 

5/29  May Student of the Month Lunch—Library 11:10  

5/29  PBIS Assembly—Gym 12:50-1:50 

   Theme: Slide Show 
   Dress-Up: Summer Fun 
 

Public Law 105.17, known as the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA),  requires that school districts provide a free and appropriate 
education to all disabled children and young adults from birth through 21 years of age. The Three Rivers School District requests   assistance with 
the identification of any disabled children ages Birth through 21 who are not enrolled or currently being served in one of the District's schools. 

If you know of any disabled children ages 0 through 21, who are not receiving education services, please call the Three Rivers School District    
Special Education Department at   541-862-3111 x 5202. 

Child Find for Special Education 

Stay up to date on happenings and schedules at Evergreen 
by checking out our website:   

www.threerivers.k12.or.us/ev   



EVERGREEN ELEMENTARY  
JOG-A-THON 

  

When: Thursday, May 14th 

Where: Track at Evergreen Elementary 
Time: 8:30-10:30 

 

K/1 will run from 8:35-9:05 
2/3 will run from 9:15-9:45 
4/5 will run from 9:55-10:25 

 
The funds we collect will be used for field trips, science inquiry, school spirit gear, student incentives, 
award programs, assemblies and a portion may be used for future upgrades to our playground.  More 

information will be coming home soon. 

When: Thursday May 7th, 2015 

Where: The Gym @ Evergreen Elementary 

Time: 2:30-3:30 pm 

 This is an opportunity for next year’s Kindergarteners who will be attending Evergreen for the 
first time for an orientation, meet the teachers, visit the classrooms, and submit  paperwork.   
 Students must be five years old on or before the first day of September to attend Kindergarten 
(NO EXCEPTIONS).  At this time we are projecting full time kindergarten for next year. 
 
 The Oregon law requires children initially entering school to be fully or currently up-to-date on 
immunizations prior to enrollment. Please bring a copy of the child’s birth certificate to verify age and 
immunization records.  
 Please contact the school office, 592-3136, if you have questions. 


